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With an increase of cotton farming in the local district, close to all natural water flow into our 
family property has been stemmed. The neighbouring property runs a ploy pipe into our 
property from their water storage which collects close to all natural water flow. Behaviour of this 
sort is detrimental to fellow farmers and the environment at large. It is in the best interest of the 
wider economy to discourage this behaviour with clearer regulations and policies. 


